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WORSHIP 

12/27/20

GENERAL GENERAL MISSIONS

30 (in person at building)
GIVING 12/27/2020


$7,279.15

(Weekly Budget $9,231)

YEAR TO DATE

2020 


<$10,198.79>

(2020 GOAL:$115,000)

Total Pledges Rcvd 


$93,954.79

leadership

Are you missing the Sunday sheet each week? 
Scan the QR code to see the current and past 

Sunday sheets, or simply go to The Springs 
website, www.thesprings.cc/bulletin-1

sunday sheet 

January 3, 2021
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COMMUNION time will continue during the pandemic. 

We ask that you space yourself and your family from others when you come 
to the table. 


GIVING please continue to give during this current season, so that ministries 
of The Springs may continue. Give online or mail a check. 


CONNECTION GROUPS were made for THIS season! Today’s landscape 
and pace of life can be difficult. Don’t do it alone. Find a group that fits your 
schedule and season of life. Discover real community, seek growth and a 
place where you belong in a Connections Group! The Springs Delegate for 
Connections Groups is Jason Henley. Contact Jason for ways you can find 
your connection at: jasonnealhenley@hotmail.com  


PRAYER NEEDS TODAY? Prayer Team members are ready to pray with you 
and for you!  If you have needs or concerns, please email 
info@thesprings.cc or submit your requests via The Springs website. 

Did you know that we have a prayer needs link? From the homepage of the 
website, in the middle of the page, you will find a button labeled NEED 
PRAYER? Simply click on the button and fill out a prayer request. 


Scan this QR code and fill out a visitor info form

Or  go to the springs.cc/contact  to fill out a form. 

We are live-streaming the Sunday worship service at thesprings.cc/messages  and 
also on Facebook at facebook.com/groups/TheSprings.cc  

Please join us for prayer at 9:45 a.m., and worship at 10:30 a.m. 


TODAY we kick off the new year with a new sermon series, “God and Technology: 
Faithfulness in a Digital Age.” How do we follow God in a high-tech world? The last 
few decades have seen enormous change, as Silicon Valley remakes our world in its 
image. Modern technology is in our homes, our schools, our pockets, and our 
churches. We’ve seen what a help it is, but we also see how it hinders. How can the 
church put technology in its proper place, discerning God’s kingdom in a world of 
information? Join us as we tackle this issue in a five-week series. 


IN 2021, our focus as a church is to GROW! We want to grow in our love for God, 
each other, and our neighbor! One of the ways we can foster a deeper love for God 
is to discover the truth and beauty of God’s Word together through regular Bible 
reading. We are beginning a year-long Bible reading plan in January using the plan 
from readscripture.org which can be dowloaded to your phone from your app store. 
OR you may print a reading guide from  thebibleproject.com . Our hope is that you 
will begin your day alone with God, reading scripture, and then responding to his 
love with action. Download the app to your phone, Let’s GROW together! 


current happeningsthings to know

OUR SYMPATHY:

June Cromling on the passing of her mother, Kathy Wilson, December 26th. Burial will be in 
Steele, Missouri. No immediate plans for a service. 


Amy Beauchamp on the recent passing of her aunt to pancreatic cancer.  


Shelley Giddens on the sudden death of her cousin, Ward Lusk. 


CONGRATULATIONS to Will and Charina Urban on the birth of a son, Chandler, December 
30th. Chandler remains hospitalized due to heart problems. He is slowly improving. 


Aaron Redling  will have a biopsy on a tumor in his brain on February 12th. He will be 
hospitalized for several days, then have a month long recovery time. 


Please remember in prayer and reach out to those that are still quarantined either in their 
homes or assisted living residences.  Cards and phone calls are good ways to stay 

for prayer

DON’T FORGET ABOUT YOUR MISSIONS PLEDGES! The Missions Team would 

like to remind you that we have 2 months left in our fiscal year to finish pledges and 
giving for missions. Let's finish strong! You can give online or with a separate check 
marked "missions." Missions Sunday 2021 is set for February 28th. Letters were sent 
out this past week to inform you of your pledge balance, if you still have one. 

If you have further questions about your pledge balance, call the church office at 
285-7524 and ask to speak to Lisa Pickens. If you have questions about Missions at 
The Springs, please contact our Delegate for Missions, Celeste Dvorak. 


Missionaries currently supported by The Springs are: Paul & Suzanne Whitmire, OKC; 
Paul & Carol Brazle, Belgium; Brett & Keli Shreck, Rwanda; Jamie Boiles, Rwanda 
(Belay); Don & Cindy Roherkasse, Germany. Special support in 2020: Joel Osborne, 
Japan; The Acro Center, Greece; Mit & Maya Vikraman, Singapore. 
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